
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA 
ROME 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

This is to notify the general public that effective 13th August, 
2021 6th September, 2021, the official working hours of the 
Embassy will be 1o.00am -3.00pm. 

For emergency cases, the Embassy can be reached through the: 

Emergency line Mobile: +393318684326
Email: rome@embassvofkenya.it
Consular Services: consular@embassyofkenya.it 
General Inquiry: info@embassyofkenya.it 
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